Dear students,
It is a pleasure to see young people be successfull in their work ! Nearly all of you are successful; aren't you  ??? I have still one winner : sentence correct-partner correct !!! It is still possible to send me an e-mail with your solutions of my questions .
Starting E-twinning has also his own problems !! So let us correct the wrong adresses and send this unlucky young students a lot of post tonight, because they want to be in the game as well !! For two Dutch students, it will be also the solutions to find their guest-students.
1. Wrong mail from Miriam marti, Oulx, Italy :miriammarti@ghotmail.com 
please  this mail is correct in to : miriammarti@hotmail.com
2. The new adress from Jaroslav Ambroz, Czech Republic, Odry is : Jaroslav.Ambroz@seznam.cz
Tomorrow morning 10.00 a.m. 1 Nov. 2005   I'll  finish the game, and I send all of you the solution ! You all know at 10.00 a.m  who  your hoststudent is. Please write as soon as possible an e-mail !! 
Sleep wel, but first....
Best wishes,
Tom de Groen
 
 

 

 

